DPIE Crown Lands has the following comments for this proposal:-

Upon investigation there is no Crown land directly incorporated into the proposal.
Prospect Creek is partially Crown land traversing the area, care should be taken, and
any future works should incorporate measures for environmental protection of the

creek.



